
 
 
To: The parents of EOA students 
Date: 24 november 2020 
Subject: Additional Corona measures 
 
 
 
Dear parents,  
 
Last week, there have been several teachers whom got infected with the Coronavirus at the 
department in which your child gets their education. This has been worrying us as a school; 
therefore, we have come to the conclusion to teach less students at the same time, and to 
shorten our teaching hours.  
 
This means that your child will have to come to school for 2 or 3 mornings. For the 
remainder of the time, they will receive homework, which they will have to make on days 
they do not attend classes. There are no breaks at school, however, they are allowed to 
bring in food which they can eat during class. These extra measures will be valid until the 4th 
of December. If there are less infected within our school by then, the regular schedule will 
be maintained, starting the 7th of December. Please keep a close eye on ‘Zermelo’; here it 
will say when and where your child’s classes will be.  
 
We try to do everything to avoid further spreading. We ask you to aid us with this. Please 
keep your child at home if they show any symptoms and test them. The facemasks are 
already being worn at school, and starting from December the 1st, they will be made 
mandatory.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to the mentor.  
I trust your support. 
 
 
 
With kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
Dyane Brummelhuis 
Directeur Mundus College 
 
 
 
 
 


